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I am urging you to keep in place the law restricting the use of certain plastic , paper 
and single -use bags. Do not repeal this law. It was an important step in figting for the
environment. We know that plastic pollution in particular is choking wildlife , 
littering our waters and is a real threat to our health. The overuse of paper bags is also 
wasteful and damaging to the environment. With this law we are following the 
successful example of many countries concerned about the well being of their 
citizens. Let's not regress to wasteful and damaging practices. 


